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During the summer of 2016 considerable repair work was accomplished on both the Kennedy 

Peak Lookout and Blackhall Mountain Lookout.  This work was accomplished by HistoriCorps 

with support from the Brush Creek - Hayden District of the Medicine Bow National 

Forest.  District Ranger Melonie Fulman has been very supportive of this work which began in 

2014.  Our goal is to see the final work completed on these lookouts in 2017 so that they can be 

made available for public rental.  Anyone who may be interested in working on these during the 

summer of 2017 may contact me at: pat@westernheritage.com or Liz Rice 

at:  lrice@historicorps.org  
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